· The American Board of Pediatrics <appsmail@abpeds.org>
January 9,2016 at 4:29 PM

Dear Dr. Moammar 
ABP220123 

The American Board of Pediatrics (ABP) has sent you this message to confirm receipt of your application for the General Pediatrics Maintenance of Certification examination. Please allow 2-4 business days for the ABP to process and approve your examination application.  Approval of your examination application is required before you are permitted to schedule your MOC examination appointment at the testing center.  

Processing your application: 
Physicians must hold a valid, unrestricted medical license in at least one jurisdiction of the United States, its territories, or Canada, or unrestricted privileges to practice medicine in the United States Armed Forces. If more than one license is held, all licenses should meet this requirement. Individuals practicing exclusively abroad, ie, who are not practicing in the US or Canada and who do not hold a US or Canadian license, must provide proof of licensure in the country in which they practice. 

ABP staff will confirm the status of your US or Canadian medical license. You are no longer required to submit a copy of your license, unless requested. Once the ABP approves the status of your medical license, your MOC examination application will be complete.  This process generally takes 2-4 business days to complete. 

Testing: 
Your deadline for taking and passing the General Pediatrics Maintenance of Certification examination is December 15, 2016. 

Please note: Your MOC examination application and any associated fees are only valid for testing through December 15, 2016. Should you not pass your examination by December 15, 2016, you will need to submit a new examination application and any applicable fees. 

Scheduling your examination appointment: 
Once your examination application has been approved, you will be sent an e-mail with instructions for scheduling your examination appointment at the Prometric testing center.  Please do not attempt to schedule your MOC examination appointment prior to receiving this e-mail. 

Prometric generally makes appointments available 6 months in advance. Therefore, if your projected scheduling date is greater than 6 months away, you may need to delay scheduling. 

Correspondence: 
Several important communications will be sent to you during the application process.  Please note that most communication for MOC will be made via e-mail.  Therefore, it is necessary for you to keep your e-mail address updated in your online ABP Portfolio. 

The following documents can be found within the "My Archives" section of your ABP portfolio, on the ABP Web site ( www.abp.org): 
1) A copy of this confirmation e-mail; 
2) A copy of your completed application; and 
3) A copy of your receipt (the ABP will issue no additional receipts). 

This e-mail is generated automatically and replies sent to this address cannot be answered. If you have any questions regarding your application status, please feel free to visit the ABP Web site ( www.abp.org ) or e-mail us at MOC@abpeds.org.
Brighten your day.

